
NOTICE 

LL.M ENTRANCE EXAMINATION - 2018 
(EXTENDED DATE FOR  PAYMENT OF FEES) 

  

 Due to Bank strike of Nationalised Banks, Students desiring to apply for 

LL.M Entrance Exam-2018 are informed that the Office of the Department of Law 

shall accept Demand Draft of  any other Bank including Cooperative Bank.  The 

office of the Department of Law has received Demand Draft of other banks and 

the same is accepted. 

 STUDENTS MAY NOTE THAT THE DATE FOR PAYMENT OF ENTRANCE 

FEE HAS BEEN EXTENDED UPTO 2nd JUNE, 2018.  UNDER NO 

CIRCUMSTANCES, THE DATE WOULD BE EXTENDED FURTHER. 

 

             Sd/-  

              (Dr. Rashmi M. Oza) 
      Professor and Head Department of Law 
May 30, 2018 
 

   

   

    


